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 Dr A H Brafman OBJ2015/1628/P 28/04/2015  12:22:52 Application Ref.: 2015/1628/P

Associated Ref.: 2014/1037/P

For the attention of Olivier Nelson

27 April 2015

I strongly urge Camden to have a careful study of the water current flowing under a good part of 

Oakhill Avenue.  This is not a flat street, quite the opposite, and the present proposal extends the risk of 

soil subsidence even further than the previous application that was, most regrettably, approved.  If this 

damage was to occur, there will be a serious risk of damage both to 10A and to 10 Oakhill Avenue 

buildings.

I must remind you of the destruction of precious trees that this proposal will bring about.  Similar 

destruction of greenery will follow from works in the rear of the property.

Clearly this proposal aims at increasing the value of the property, with no regard whatever to the 

architectural character of the houses in this road.  Most regrettable.

Therefore, I strongly object to this proposal.

Yours faithfully,

Dr A H Brafman

Flat 6

10 Oakhill Avenue

NW3 7RE
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